Walker, Elizabeth (AIR)

From:

Osbourn, Scott [Scott Osbourn@golder.com]

Sent:

Wednesday, May 14, 2008 8:46 AM

To:

Read, David

Subject:

RE: BG&E Meeting

Thanks David. I sent out an email to the group to see which date is best. I appreciate your efforts at coordination. As we discussed, I'll give you a call at 10 AM to go over your comments to see how we can best respond.

Scott Osbourn (P.E.) | Senior Consultant | Golder Associates Inc.

5100 West Lemon Street, Suite 114, Tampa, Florida, USA 33609

T: +1 (813) 287-1717 | D: +1 (813) 769-5304 | F: +1 (813) 287-1716 | C: +1 (727) 278-3358 | E:

Scott_Osbourn@golder.com | www.golder.com

This continuous continuous and may contain proprietary information to the exclusive use of the intended recipient. Any use distribution or copying of this transmission, other trian by the intended recipient, is shortly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and delete all copies. Electronic mode is susceptible to unauthorized modification, detenoration, and incompatibility. Accordingly, the electronic media version of any work product may not be relied upon.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: Read, David [mailto:David.Read@dep.state.fl.us]

Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2008 8:42 AM

To: Osbourn, Scott **Cc:** Arif, Syed

Subject: BG&E Meeting

Scott I left you a voice mail with this information. The best date and time for us up here to have the BG&E meeting is Thursday May 22nd at 10:00 am. I have tentatively reserved a conference room for the meeting. The backup date is Friday May 23rd at 1:00 pm. Let me know which of these dates and times you preferred and I will send out an Outlook meeting notice. As of now on our end, the people attending will be Trina, Debbie, Syed, Ronni, and I. Also let me now if you need a teleconference hookup on your end. As of right now I have not requested one.

Thanks

David Lybe Read

Engineering Specialist II Special Projects Section Bureau of Air Regulation (BAR) Division of Air Resource Management (DARM) Florida DEP

Ph: 850-414-7268 or David Read@dep.state.fl.us

you in advance for completing the survey.

The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary Michael W. Sole is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you. Please take a few minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. Simply click on this link to the DEP Customer Survey. Thank